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Smith Holly

From: Nick Rothenberg <NRothenberg@2Be.com>

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 12:19 PM

To: HEE Exhibits; Sen Frederick; Rep Sanchez

Subject: Passing HB2269

I’m tired of living in a city with high levels of industrial- and vehicle-generated air pollutants, with my 
children also going to school in inner-NW Portland and exposed to unhealthy air. This is unacceptable 
under any circumstance, and especially in a city the prides itself on setting the standards for 
environmental-consciousness. Please pass this bill, as a step toward making desperately-needed 
improvements in the air we all breathe. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nick Rothenberg 
     2843 NE 13th Avenue 
     Portland, OR 97212-3223 
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